PRESIDENT’S CLIMATE COMMITMENT COMMITTEE
Minutes


Meeting
	Date:  	    11 April 2013
	Time:  	    3:00 pm
	Location:   AIMM Building

Committee
	
	x
	Curt Heuring, Vice President for Administration, (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair
	

	x
	Michael Horst, Associate Professor of Civil Engineering (horst@tcnj.edu) Co-Chair
	

	□
	Ellie Barkine, Student (barkine1@tcnj.edu)
	

	□
	Heather Camp, Bonner Center, Program Director, (hcamp@tcnj.edu)
	

	□
	David DeLooper, Student, (deloopd1@tcnj.edu)
	

	x
	Patrick Dyer, Student, (dyerp1@tcnj.edu)
	

	x
	Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager (fatton@tcnj.edu)
	

	□
	Lynette Harris, Career Center, Assistant Director, (lharris@tcnj.edu)
	

	x
	Erica Hernandez, Bonner Student, (hernane3@tcnj.edu)
	

	x
	Paula Figueroa-Vega, Bonner Center Civic & Community Engagement, Director (pfiguero@tcnj.edu)
	

	x
	Rita Mary King, Tutoring Lab, Coordinator, (kingrm@tcnj.edu)
	

	x
	Richard Kroth, Director of Arts Facilities, (kroth@tcnj.edu)
	

	x
	Nathan Magee, Associate Professor of Physics, (magee@tcnj.edu)
	

	□
	Tarika Mahal, Bonner Community Scholar & Site Leader for the PC3 Division (mahalt1@tcnj.edu) 
	

	x
	Patrice Meneds, Sodexo, General Manager of Dining, (Patrice.mendes@sodexo.com)
	

	□
	Amy Middleton, Student (middlet6@tcnj.edu)
	

	x
	Brian Potter, Associate Professor of Political Science (potter@tcnj.edu)
	

	x
	Christopher Rightmire, Student, (rightmc1@tcnj.edu)
	

	x
	Karen Roth, Director of Dining Services & Student Affairs Development Office, 
(rothk@tcnj.edu)
	

	□
	Marisa Sanders, Student (sander22@tcnj.edu)
	

	□
	Matt Wells, Student (wellms@tcnj.edu)
	

	x
	Judy Wingerter, Administrative Asst. for Administration (jwingert@tcnj.edu)
	

	□
	Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu)
	



Meeting Minutes

	I. Introduction of Dr. Jacqueline Taylor, Provost
	Heuring


	II. PC3 activities were explained to Dr. Taylor. C. Heuring explained that our original plan was to reach carbon neutrality in 40 years.  One of the initiatives the committee looked into was solar geothermal, but it was not feasible.  Other initiatives the committee shared with the Provost was awareness events, American Recycle Day, energy conservation competitions, pledges, demonstration garden, iCarpool, forums and promotions through the website.

	All

	III. The Provost was supportive of the efforts of the PC3.  Although she thought transportation initiative was ambitious, she thought it was important.  Other ideas were less paper—more electronic communications, more attention to less paper (i.e. time sheets), fully on-line courses (only if they conform to standards), some portions of teaching through technology, move environmental concentration out of liberal learning into minor status.
	All

	IV. It was suggested that the PC3 do a S.W.O.T. analysis (Strengths, Weaknesses, Opportunities, Threats) to see where, how, and if the committee will move forward.  C. Heuring will contact Mort Winston, faculty member to be the facilitator of the meeting (PC3 Strategic Planning Meeting).
	[bookmark: _GoBack]All

	V. Next meeting scheduled for May 9, 2013.
	



